
Town of Warren 

Public Hearing Notice  

FY25 Sewer Rate Hearing 

 

The Warren Board of Sewer Commissioners will be having a public 

hearing on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. on the matter of 

setting Fiscal Year 2025 Sewer Rates for both residential and 

commercial users. The purpose of this hearing is to allow residents the 

opportunity to discuss the proposed FY25 Sewer Rates.  The location of 

the hearing will be the Selectmen’s Meeting Room, first floor, in the 

Charles E. Shepard Municipal Building at 48 High Street in Warren. If 

there are any questions about the hearing, please contact the Sewer 

Department at 413-436-7438.   

 

Warren Board of Sewer Commissioners  

 


